

535 Civic Center Drive, Augusta, Maine 04330 – Tel: (207) 621-9872 www.mainetreefoundation.org

June 13, 2022

Scott Beal Woodland Pulp 144 Main St Baileyville, ME 04694

Dear Scott:

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$1,000.00 on June 13, 2022 to Maine TREE in support of our education, outreach, and research programs. Your support increases our ability to connect more Mainers with the woods to better understand the complexity of sustainable forestry in Maine.

At Maine TREE, we continue to build programs possible that deliver forest-based education and research opportunities that benefit the communities, local economies and ecological well-being of Maine's forests. In fact, we've established a monthly electronic newsletter, *seedlings*, to help keep people connected to our programs. If you don't already receive *seedlings*, you can sign up at free at www.mainetree.org.

Again, thank you very much for your contribution and for your confidence in Maine TREE. As a registered 501c3 non-profit organization, your gift is deductible as allowed by law since there have been no goods or services exchanged.

/1//

Sincerely

Logan Johnson Executive Director

Scott, thank you for the opportunity to work with you at Woodland Pulp and thank you for supporting my work here @ Maine TREE. I look forward to comethy with you south